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To: Lilian Topic; Julie Hourigan Ruse; Moana Wati; Inquiry Into Children Affected By Parental Incarceration
Subject: RE: Children affected by parental incarceration
Date: Sunday, 3 April 2022 2:56:20 PM

Hi Lilian,

I was making reference to the Bangkok Rules https://www.unodc.org/documents/justice-and-prison-
reform/Bangkok_Rules_ENG_22032015.pdf

Best,

April Long
National Operations Manager

At SHINE we are committed to flexible work. If I am sending this email outside of usual work hours, it is because it suits
me.
There is no expectation that you will read or respond to it outside of your usual work hours.

www.shineforkids.org.au

National Office

SHINE acknowledges and pays respect to the Traditional Owners of the land on which we work, Elders past and
present,
and all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples within these boundaries. We acknowledge the disproportionate
impact parental incarceration has on Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children, families and communities
and we work in partnership to address those impacts.

Everyone at SHINE for Kids from Executive staff to volunteers take seriously our commitment and responsibility to safeguarding
children and young people across all our programs and services in a supportive environment that is caring, safe, nurturing, free
from
bullying, abuse, exploitation and neglect.

This message and its contents are confidential. If you received this message in error, do not use or rely upon it. Instead,

please inform the sender and then delete it. Thank you.
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